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The Women's Federation for World Peace 

(WFWP) Texas chapter organized an International 

Family Night, co-sponsored by the Family 

Federation for World Peace, on Saturday, May 

25th, 2019. The event brought our community and 

guests together and it turned out to be a fun night 

for everyone. We had a total of four guests who 

were excited to have found us. 

 

There was a dual focus to the event: one was to 

invite couples to re-dedicate their marriages and 

the other was to hold a fundraiser for the WFWP 

Schools of Africa project as well as a local 

scholarship fund. To raise funds, our chapter sold 

raffle tickets. Prizes included a 50 inch smart 

screen TV, headphones and a 100 dollar cash prize. 

The TV and headphones had been donated by our 

WFWP member Laura Lea. 

 

A band had been invited to perform for the evening 

and different ethnic groups (Africans, Japanese and 

Americans) each performed a song. Adding to our 

enjoyment of the cultural entertainment, two 

beautiful poems were then recited before the rapt 

audience. This was followed by a delicious dinner 

prepared by Ester and Mrs. Fusae Jackson. 

 

There was a short presentation on the genesis of the Schools of Africa and their sustainability. A moving 

testimonial video of a student who graduated from one of the schools was shown to give the audience an 

idea of the powerful impact their dollar donation can have on many young lives. 

 

The presenter also delved into the reason WFWP promotes healthy marriages and families and after this 

presentation, we all made a toast to marriage renewal. 

 

The evening ended with the drawing of the raffle tickets, the moment that had been awaited with much 

anticipation and fun. In the end, we collected over a thousand dollars. We would like to express our 

sincere gratitude to all of those who were able to buy raffle tickets, Laura who donated the prizes and all 

the ladies who helped sell the tickets. Thank you all! 

 

 
 

 


